Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
62-730.171: Transfer Facilities
62-730.182: Criteria to Determine Whether Changes Constitute a "Substantial Modification" at Certain Existing Hazardous Waste Facilities That Are Otherwise Exempt From Statutory Location Standards
62-730.900: Forms

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 34, No. 31, August 1, 2008 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

The correction will revise the NAME OF THE AGENCY HEAD WHO APPROVED THE PROPOSED RULE: Michael W. Sole, Secretary, Department of Environmental Protection.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THIS NOTICE IS: Julie Rainey at julie.c.rainey@dep.state.fl.us or (850)245-8713 or Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Mail Station 4560, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400.
